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Paving Work in Kahnawà:ke  
 

(Kahnawake – 26, Ohiarí:ha/June 2014) The Technical Services Department of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that paving work will 
take place in the areas of the Kahnawà:ke Youth Center and the new K103 Radio 
building tomorrow, Thursday June 26th, between the hours of noon and 6pm. 
 
Motorists are advised to avoid these areas while the work is being conducted. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. 
 
For further information please contact the Technical Services Office at 635-1016. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until 6pm on Thursday Ohiarí:ha/June 26, 2014. 
For further information on this release contact Skyler Taylor at 450-632-7500 ext 2319 
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